
 

 

 
 
 

 

Wednesday 7th July 2021 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Next Year’s Classes & Transition  
 

Please see below for the classes next year.   
 

Year  Teacher  Teaching Assistant(s) 

Nursery  Miss Houghland Miss Garbacz 

Mrs Reed 

Reception  Mrs Simpson Mrs Gregory 

Mrs Reed 

Year 1  Mr Carter Mrs Hulme 

Miss Wood 

Year 2 Miss Slaski Mrs Reid 

Year 3 Miss Rollinson Miss Littlewood 

Year 4 Mrs Stacey Mrs Astill 

Year 5 Miss Bahar Mrs Gorton 

Year 6 Mr Fozzard Mrs Gorton 
 

We have a transition morning (tomorrow) on Thursday 8th July for children to meet their new staff. Some of 

this time may be virtual if the staff are not currently working in the academy. 

 

Changes for Next Year 
 

I am sure you are aware from the list above that some of our valued staff are leaving us at the end of the 

academic year.  Mrs Miller who has been a teaching assistant at Newstead Green for 12 years and supported 

and cared for many children during this time is leaving us to pursue knew opportunities and concentrate on 

her family, especially her new grandson.  I am sure you will join us in wishing Mrs Miller all the very best in 

this next chapter of her life. She will be missed at Newstead Green. 
 

Mrs Kirman, Miss Barker, Mrs Seels, Mr Littler-Moore and Mrs Finegold are leaving us to develop their 

careers through promotion and new roles at other academies within our trust. Mrs Hunter and Miss 

Jennings are also leaving us to explore new opportunities elsewhere. The impact they have all had on the 

well-being and education of pupils at Newstead Green has been outstanding. We express our thanks for 

their hard work and commitment and wish them luck for September.   
 

In September, we welcome Mr Barr who will be our new Associate Vice-Principal as well as Miss Houghland, 

Mrs Simpson, Miss Slaski and Miss Bahar who will join our team to continue our fantastic journey. 
 

Thank you as always for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Lindsey Corbett 

Principal 


